
From: Paul Leveille
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: No on item # 66
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 11:23:10 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to report it or forward the
message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

This is bad for environmental reasons.  Supervisors who want to get re-elected should think about what is good the
people living in Ventura County.  NOT what is good for big oil
Sincerely
Paul Leveille

Sent from my iPhone
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